
 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 
 

 

8th June 2020 

 

Dear Parents & Carers,  

 

I hope this finds you all safe and well.  

 

Nursery, Reception, Year 1 and Year 6 

As you may well be aware, we welcomed back families in Nursery, Reception, Year 1 

and Year 6 on Tuesday 2nd June. It has been really lovely seeing the children back 

after such a long time. Please contact us if you are considering sending your child 

back and you would like any further information about how we are managing the 

school environment. 

 

Home Learning: Years 2, 3, 4 & 5 

We really hope we will be able to welcome back those of you in Year 2, 3, 4 & 5 as 

soon as possible. In the meantime, you should have received a letter last week about 

Home Learning plans for Term 6. Please look at the Home Learning tab on the school 

website for all the latest information. The teachers are still available via Class Dojo and 

Mr Kettle will be very happy to help with any Home Learning questions. Please 

remember that it may take the teachers a little longer to respond, as they are all now 

assigned to groups of children throughout the school day. 

 

Food Bank 

We have plenty of food in the school for families who need anything; you are 

welcome to collect on Fridays, between 11.30am and 1.00pm. Please contact the 

school office or speak to Mrs Buss if you would like any further information.  

 

Please do not hesitate to contact us if there is anything else we can do to help.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

 
Mr Guy Walsh 

Headteacher        
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